
 

 
TOPIC FOR TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2022: 

 

Have all of the windows been installed on the exterior of the Wynn Hospital? 
 
Throughout the month of October, focus was placed on completing the exterior façade's glazing which refers 
to installing glass in a building’s fixed openings such as windows and doors. The South Elevation was 
completed during the summer, but glazing for the entire building couldn’t be completed at that time as there 
was still a need to load large materials through certain openings as well as access these opening via platforms. 
Now that all critical large materials have been loaded and accessibility is no longer necessary via platforms, the 
building may be fully enclosed.  
 
The final section for glazing was the East Elevation (pictured below) where the loading dock is located. This 
process was completed today and the remaining work (installation of brick, overhead doors, etc.) will follow. 
This milestone was critical as we make progress on the interior finishes and to ensure the building is ready for 
winter. 


